
 
 

Staff Report 

 

To: Mayor and City Council 

 

From: Natalie Warnack, Finance Director  

 

Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager 

 

Date: March 13, 2025  

 

Subject: Audit Proposal from (MMM & C) McNair McLemore Middlebrooks and 

Co. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends Mayor & Council to approve the proposal from MMM & C for 

the fiscal year ending June 30, 2025 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATION: 

Total cost is $ 60,500. Line items 100-1510-521203 and 505-4400-521203  

 

BACKGROUND: 

Please refer to the proposal.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


